From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>

Sent: 02 February 2017 16:42
To: 'Concetta Nobile'; 'Dionne Grant'
Subject: RE: Automatic reply: SAR 251 [SEC=OFFICIAL:PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL CORRESPONDENCE]

Dear Concetta Nobile / Dionne Grant

| have had an email today from Lemmy Nwabuisi saying the subject access request has been dealt with and seems to think we have
got it from Enfield Council this is not the case.

Could you please tell me when we should get this, and where it will be posted to please. Will 2 copies be sent out one to my address
and one to my son's Mr Cordell's?
If you could get back to me as soon as possible i would be grateful.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell



